
    
 
 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

CITY OF ROCKLIN  
PLANNING COMMISSION 

01/19/2016 
 
 

TIME:  6:30 PM  
PLACE:    Rocklin Event Center, 2650 Sunset Blvd. 

www.rocklin.ca.us 
 
  
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission Meeting of January 19, 2016 
has been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Rocklin Planning Commission 
will be February 2, 2016, at the hour of 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers located at 3970 
Rocklin Road, Rocklin, California 95677. 
 
 THE APPLICANT FOR THE NORTHERN CALIFORNIA BEHAVIORAL HOSPITAL, Design 
Review, DR2015-0011, Tentative Parcel Map, DL2015-0002, Conditional Use Permit, U2015-
0004 and Variance, V2015-0014 generally located on the Northern Side of West Ranch View 
Drive and University Avenue has WITHDRAWN their application.  
 
 THE PUBLIC HEARING regarding the Appeal of Freestanding Sign Approval for Rocklin 
Del Rio Self Storage is continued to February 2, 2016. 
 
 
  
      
 
 
 
 
Dated: January 14, 2016     
 
      ___________________________    
      Terry Stemple, Planning Commission Secretary 
        
        
 
 
 
 
 
 

   




